
Good afternoon,  
I am not certain I will be able to attend on the 13th,. and understand I can submit questions.  
 I would like an explanation why the surveyor stakes placed at the last survey done [2020] are 
approximately 1m. or 3.5 ft. closer to my house and now impacting my shed. In 2012 my shed 
was not impacted. I find this discrepancy frustrating when I am not given a reason. 
  
If this is happening to give more setback to the homes along Westglen and Weston, then perhaps 
the new lots do not need to be 400sq. meters and above.  
I am not opposed to this development. We need more affordable housing and more ground level 
access for seniors. I have never been opposed to it. I am disappointed at the lack of transparency 
and honesty. We were told in 2012 to sign consent to have our fence removed or be evicted. I 
signed. Nothing happened. We were told again in 2020 to sign. I signed and nothing has 
happened. Each time we were told this was a done deal.  
 
Further to the problem with my shed, I have virtually nowhere to move it. My home sits back 
farther and the new fence will leave me about 1m. of backyard space. Less than that on half of it 
because I have raised vegetable garden beds. 
Thank you for taking the time to have an open public consultation.  
 Sincerely, 
Ellen Grambo 
Unit 50 305 Calahoo Rd.  
Spruce Grove AB T7X 3K6 
 


